
 

 

 

To:    Keystone First OB/GYN Providers 

Date:  September 12, 2022 

   

Reminder: requirement to utilize in-network laboratory service providers 

 

• As outlined in the provider manual, with the exception for STAT laboratory services, 
Keystone First requires that network Providers utilize their assigned laboratory when 
outpatient laboratory studies are required for their Keystone First members. 

• All member ID cards identify the assigned laboratory. 
• This requirement to utilize the assigned laboratory includes all pre-natal testing 

requests. Pre-natal tests sent to a non-participating/non-contracted lab provider will not 
be authorized and the claim will be denied. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Provider Account Executive, 
or Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007. 

 


